13 Decmmber 82

FRANK STONESON

Executyee Director

Diocese of the Armenian Church
630 Second Avenue

N.Y.C., N.Y. 10016

Dear Mr. Stomeson,
Enclosed you will find the following items:

[1] Letter to the Bookkeeper regarding a statement that the
$900.00 advance to cober expeamses i1s in my pocession.

[2] ACYOA "Today" pamphlets - would you please place these
in the hobby area of the Diocese, or any other appropriate
place. We have sent a number of these to all Pariehes.

[3] A stapled set of letters and announcements that have recently
bean sent to all Parishes and ACYOA Chapters. These copiles
are for your reference.

§4] Budget Request for 1983, along with a monlthly brealldown of ex
expenses Incurred during this past year.

As usual, the "end of yaar¥report" for inclusion in the Annual Report of the
Diocese 18 presently being prepared.. It shall be sent by the end of this
month.

As we approach the joyous Christmas and New Year's holiday, may you find the
time to rest and enjoy this period of merriment, family and thanksgiving. I
plan to be 4 the Diocese next month. Xlsonptihe next ACYOA Central Connikil
meeting 1s scheduled for January 1l4-16 at the Diocese.

Sincerely,

JAMES MAGARAAN
Executive Seceetymy - ACYAA
Diocese of the Armenian Church




